
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 September 2023 

STARS Steering Committee  

Association for Sustainability in Higher Education  

Suite 102, 2401 Walnut Street Philadelphia, PA, USA 

 

 

Dear Members of  the STARS Steering Committee, 

 

I write to you to provide my endorsement of  TAFE’s ambitious pursuit of  international accreditation 

in sustainability. Our partnership in promoting sustainable practices, particularly in increasing active 

travel for students and staf f , has been inspiring. 

  

The initiatives we have undertaken together not only reduced our environmental impact but have 

also fostered healthier lifestyles within the school community. TAFE’s ef forts should be a model for 

other institutions.    

 

If  there is any way I can further assist TAFE on this journey, please do not hesitate to reach out.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eamon McKay 

Coordinator, Stakeholder & Travel Demand Management 

Transport & Infrastructure 

Council of  the City of  Gold Coast 

 
 


